You are invited to our

Dundas Cenfral
an?)ay Observance

Friday, November 11th, 2022 at 11:15 a.m.

This special observance will be put on by the Grade 8 students at Dundas
Central. Special performances will be given by the Mini-Dynamics
Junior Choir, the Dynamics Senior Choir and the Senior Concert
Band. All students performing in these groups are asked to wear all black
for this observance, as well as a poppy. (Poppies will be available at
school)

We thank you for your support. Donations can be made through cash
online and will go toward the poppy fund.

Look forward €o seeing you there.
M. Pearce



